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NORDIC GROUP LIMITED 

(Company Registration Number: 201007399N) 
 

 
PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR 4Q2018 
  

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Nordic Group Limited (the “Company”) wishes to 
announce that following its preliminary review of the unaudited results for the period ended 31 
December 2018 (“4Q2018”), the Company is expected to report a substantially lower net profits 
for 4Q2018 as compared to 4Q2017. The full year FY2018 remains profitable.  
 
The lower net profits are mainly due to decline in profit margins for jobs delivered in 4Q2018, 
higher staff related expenses and one-off costs for right sizing our system integration division. 
 
Further details on the Company’s financial performance will be made available in the 4Q2018 
results, which will be announced on 22 February 2019.    
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
CHANG YEH HONG 
EXECUTIVE CHAIRMAN 
18 February 2019 


